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BSS Safeguarding Training Requirements for Coaches, Team Managers and Camp 

and Event Welfare Officers 

 

BSS has reviewed its safeguarding training requirements and now requires all our coaches, team managers 

and camp and event welfare officers to undergo safeguarding training regularly. 

BASI, SSE, SSS and SSW will all be making safeguarding training a Licencing requirement for coaches at 

renewal (Autumn 2015). 

Which course?  

1)  Initially you must do the face to face SportsCoach UK “Safeguarding and Protecting Children” (SPC).  

It is likely you will have completed this in the past. 

2) Three years later, you can choose to do a face to face sport safeguarding course, or an on line e-

learning sports safeguarding course. 

Why?  You need to be aware of good safeguarding practice in snowsports and know what to do if you see 

or hear something that causes you concern, or if a child tells you something that causes them concern.   By 

completing a safeguarding course every 3 years, we can ensure all who work with children for BSS are up to 

date with best practice and you can be confident in your approach when working with children. 

When?  Before your next trip abroad with BSS athletes under the age of 18.  Please forward a copy of your 

certificate to the office. 

How do I book a course?  

INITIAL COURSE EVERY 3 YEARS - either face to face or e-learning: 

Face to Face: E-learning 

Safeguarding and Protecting 
Children (SPC) face to face 
course. 
 

 

Safeguarding and Protecting 
Children  
Or  

Safeguarding and Protecting 
Children 2: Reflecting on Practice 
(SPC2)  
Or  
A sports safeguarding course 
delivered by a trainer approved by 
a Local Safeguarding Children’s 
Board or SportsCoach UK.  These 
courses may be arranged by your 
snowsports club. 
Or 
If you have completed another 
course, contact the Lead Welfare 
Officer to see if this will suffice 

Educare for Sport   
Or 
Renewal: SportsCoach UK  
Safeguarding and Protecting 
Children in Sport – e learning 
Refresher  
Or 
If you have completed another 
course, contact the Lead 
Welfare Officer to see if this 
will suffice 
 
Other courses may be added as 
they become available, and if 
accepted by BSS 

 

Any Questions? Contact the Lead Welfare Officer or Deputy. 
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